
Fredericksburg Lodge 4, A.F.&A.M. 
The Trestle Board 

December 2020

Illustrious Brother George Washington's Mother Lodge 

Stanley R. Kennedy Jr. 
Master 

803 Princess Anne Street, Fredericksburg, VA 22401 
Phone: 540-735-4308 E-Mail: stankennedy@verizon.net 

First  Extant Recorded  Meeting,  September 1,  1752 
First Recorded Conferral of the Royal Arch Degree in America, December22,1753 

Chartered  by the Grand Lodge of Scotland July21,1758 
Chartered by the Grand Lodge of Virginia, January30,1787 

"This is Our Lodge" 

mailto:Jamie-Snyder@usa.net


Brethren,

I hope you all had a pleasant and safe Thanksgiving.  This is the start of the Holiday Seasons, and I wish you and your 
family Season’s Greetings and all the best in the New Year.

This past month of November OUR Lodge participated in the Red Cross Blood Drive at Spotsylvania Mall.  Thanks you 
all the brethren who came out and supported this event.  Your participation is greatly appreciated.

OUR Lodge will deliver Poinsettias to the Masonic Widow Ladies on Saturday 5 Dec 2020. Brethren are requested to 
participate in this event and help OUR Lodge deliver the Poinsettias. We will meet at the Lodge at 08:00am to assign 
delivery routes.

OUR Lodge Stated Communication on Friday 11 Dec 2020 at 7:30pm will be Election Night.  The Grand Lodge of 
Virginia has placed a limit on the number of Master Masons that may attend at 25 personnel.  Current Line and 
Appointed Line Officers, New Line and Appointed Officers, and Installation Team, currently total 20 Master Masons.  
There is only room for 5 additional Master Masons.   If you feel strongly on attending, please contact me, Wor Stan 
Kennedy, at 540-735-4308 or stankennedy@verizon.net.  The only business we will be conducting at this Stated 
Communication is the Election of Officers, immediately followed by a Closed Installation of Officers.   

No voting on Petitions or Affiliations will be done.  I will also push the vote on the “Moving Forward” with the Masonic 
Cemetery Columbarium to the next month (Jan 2021).  I feel that not having full representation of OUR Lodge it is only 
fair to push out votes to a time when all who wish to be present, can be allowed to be present.

Brethren, it has been and honor and a privilege to represent OUR Lodge and serve with you as your Worshipful Master 
this past year.  This is OUR Lodge and I hope you will always remember that.  This past year has been a challenging one 
for all of us. COVID-19 put a damper on a lot of OUR Lodge Masonic Plans and Activities but as Masons of 
Fredericksburg Lodge #4, we continued to persevere and meet the challenge and keep our Masonic Light Shinning for all 
to see.   I wish to thank all the brethren of OUR Lodge for your support, assistance, and guidance this past year.  I can 
only hope that the incoming Worshipful Master and Line Officers receive the same support.  

Finally, Brethren, continue to use the Trowel to spread brotherly love and affection towards all.

Respectfully and Fraternally,
Wor Stan Kennedy

From the East 

From the Secretary's Desk 

Fraternally,

Brother Mike Moses, PM

Brethren,

December's update from the Secretary’s desk. I would like to report that Lodge did fairly well on receiving the 2020 

Due’s.  We currently have 17 members that as of yet paid their dues.  I have resent the 2020 dues invoices out again 

through email and again please feel free to contact myself or the Worshipful Master if you have any questions.  

I just recently received the 2021 Dues cards and therefore 2021's Dues invoices will be sent out early December.  If you 

have any questions please feel free to contact the Worshipful Master or Secretary.



Officers of Fredericksburg Lodge No. 4 
Anno Lucis 6020 

Senior Warden 
Junior Warden 
Treasurer 
Secretary  
Senior Deacon 
Junior Deacon 
Chaplin 
Senior Steward 
Junior Steward 
Marshal 
Tiler 

Chris Tripp 
Charles Dirienzo 
WB Charles Cooper 
WB Michael Moses 
Joe Gilkerson 
Pat McConnell 
Richard Fisher 
Patrick Wagnon 
Michael Spellman 
II Kevin Valentine 
Mike Tucci 

tripp4srramason@outlook.com 
chuckdirienzo@1976.usna.com 
ccooper627@cox.net 
mtmoses1@yahoo.com 
gilkerson@hotmail.com 
patmccnnll@gmail.com 
angardreps@aol.com 
patwagnon@yahoo.com 
mspellman@sigmapest.co
m vak242@yahoo.com 
tucci.michael@yahoo.com 

    Trustee's 

^  Demit 

Carter G. Wells 1963 

  Living Past Masters 
Sheridan G. Harrod 2003 

Rudolph E. Griffith 1974 Jene G. Parrotte 2004 
Henry W. Baker 1975 Steven W. Sanford *^ 2005 
Edward L. Donalson 1983 Richard D. Dey 2006 
Carlton D. Beach 1985 Anthony L. Rudder 2007 
Dennis W. Berry 1986 Jeffrey D. St. Onge * ^    2009 
Thomas C. Shelton 1988 Shelton S. Mackey 2010 
William J. White 1989 Shelby L. Chandler 2011 
James R. Adams 1992 Christopher J. Decker 2012 
Robert W. Benish 1993 Christopher R. Wilson 2013 
Michael J. McCray 1995 Jeffery L. Mitchell 2014 
Steven M. Gallahan 1996 Jeffery P. VanCuren 2015 
Charles B. Pasto 1998 James L. Ragsdale 2016 
J. Travis Walker^ 2000 Michael T. Moses 2017 

Daniel T. Goodwin 2018 Daniel W. Thompson^  2001 
W. Robert Brammer * 2002 James M. Snyder 2019 

* Past DDGMs

Charles Cooper PM 2020 
Dennis Berry PM 2021 
Chris Decker PM 2022 
Dan Goodwin PM 2023 
Mike Moses PM 2024 
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